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UTS full-time faculty and staff participated in a one-day retreat at East Garden in Irvington, NY, 

preparing to welcome the incoming class for the academic year 2022-2023. In addition to a tour of the 

UTS Founders' home, there were presentations from President Walsh on his vision for UTS going 

forward, Dr. Ward outlining the development of Academic Affairs, Dr. Mickler on Administration and 

the UTS Self Study, Dean Steven Boyd and Dean Ute Delaney on Enrollment Management, and Christina 

Miyake, Ken Sohn, and Henry Christopher on Communications, IT and Advancement. Following a 

fruitful retreat, UTS looks forward to welcoming new and returning students this Fall 2022! 

 

 
 

 

 


